
Sudden cardiac arrest can happen to 

anyone, 

anywhere 

and at any time.

Prepare your organization

31609

Free AEDs for 
Capital Region non-profits

To request an AED, contact Judith Hurtt at 717-234-3101 x-1201

Sudden cardiac arrest is a leading causes of death in the U.S. Over 350,000 people 
suffer from sudden cardiac arrest each year. An AED is the only effective treatment 
for restoring a regular heart rhythm during sudden cardiac arrest and is an easy to 
operate tool even with no medical background.

Non-profits in Cumberland, Dauphin & Perry 
Counties can make their organizations a 
safer place.

A grant from the United Way of the Capital 
Region has made 15 AEDs available for 
local nonprofits like yours, to help make our 
community more prepared.

An AED at your non-profit could benefit 
your staff, volunteers and program 
particpants, should a cardiac emergency 
arise.

WHO?

HOW?

WHY?

For non-profits in Dauphin, Cumberland and Perry Counties


